
 
 
 

 

3rd Grade Weekly Newsletter 
                          May 13-17 

 

Emails: Mrs. Lederer: jlederer@stmarylc.org  
and Ms. Castillo: ecastillo@stmarylc.org  
Info:  https://www.stmarylc.org Website link to get to the St. Mary library 
grid and https://logins2.renweb.com/logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx is 
the site to FACT/SIS accounts.    
 
 

 Lessons  Grammar: Fun activity/packet 
Reading: Book Clubs 

Spelling: Finished for the year. 
Writing: Fun activity/ packet 
Math: Review over math lessons for this year. 
Religion: The Sacraments of Baptism and Confirmation 
Science: Ecosystems 
Social Studies: Saving and Spending 
 

 
 
 
 

Important 
Information & 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

May: 
 
5/20-22: Free dress! 

5/20-22: Your child will be bringing items home and please clean out 
their backpack everyday so they can bring more items home.  
5/22: Last Day of School! 12pm dismissal, no aftercare, and last report 
card for the year will be sent home too.  
 
 Mrs. Lederer and Ms. Castillo enjoyed getting to know your child and to  
see them grow so much throughout the year. It was our honor to teach 
your child. We are going to miss them like crazy! We are happy to see 
them going on to 4th grade and know they will be in good hands! Thank 
you for the wonderful year!  
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